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Premier’s Reading Challenge 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to invite all Glenore Grove State School students to join in the 2021 Premier’s Reading 
Challenge. 
 
The reading period for the 2021 Premier's Reading Challenge commences on Monday 10 May. 
 

Key dates Activity 

10 May Reading period commences for Prep to Year 9 students 

27 August Reading period ends 

Student reading record forms submitted to schools 

3 September All reading data must be finalised in the database 

October Certificates of Achievement issued 

1 to 12 November 2021 Premier's Reading Challenge celebration weeks 

 
Record how many books your child has read on the enclosed reader record form and return to their teacher by 
27 August. Every student who completes the challenge will receive a Certificate of Achievement signed by the 
Premier.   
 
To complete the challenge: 

• Prep to Year 2 must read or experience at least 20 books, 
• Years 3 and 4 must read at least 20 books, and  
• Years 5 to 9 must read at least 15 books.  

 
Experiencing books can include shared reading, listening to stories, or reading picture books. The aim for the 
2021 challenge is to engage more students to read than ever before.  
 
For more information about the Premier’s Reading Challenge, please visit: 
readingchallenge.education.qld.gov.au 
 
You can play a big part in your children’s future by encouraging them to be part of this positive initiative. I look forward to 
seeing as many of our students as possible take part in the 2021 Premier’s Reading Challenge. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Renee Heathwood-Brunskill 
Glenore Grove State School 
 


